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File No: 1342
Government of India

IFCI Ltd
IFCI Tower, 61 Nehru Place

New Delhi

Dated: 30/09/2024

To

Shri nanak chand
2010, IFCI Aptts., Plot No. 4
Sector - 23, Dwarka,
New Delhi
110077

Registration Number : IFCIL/R/E/24/00052

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter
dated 03/09/2024 and to say that your RTI Application post its receipts, was
forwarded to the concerned Dept. and as per the inputs received from the said Dept.
please find enclosed HR Circular No.2017/07/HR/029 dated 12/07/2017 and HR
Circular No.2016/02/HR/006 dated 19/02/2016..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided,
you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from
the date of receipt of this letter.

Vijay Kumar Goyal
FAA & Director - Legal
Address: IFCI Tower, 61 Nehru PlaceNew Delhi
Phone No.: 011-41732121

Yours faithfully

( Varinder Malik)
CPIO & AGM-Legal

Phone No.: 011-41732553
Email : varinder.malik@ifciltd.com
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